
REDWOOD HIGH SCHOOL 
 
 
February 24, 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians and Students of the Class of 2025:  
 
Welcome to Redwood High School!  We are very excited to have you enroll at Redwood. Enrollment will not be 
in person this year due to social distance guidelines. Parent/Guardians will complete the student’s online 
enrollment, submit documents and choose classes all within the online registration account.   If you and your 
student did not attend Redwood’s Freshman Course Selection Webinar you can view a recording of it here. 
 
Please read the following thoroughly for enrollment information: 
 

 Registration - Please follow this link where you will find instructions for creating an account and 
completing your student’s online registration and uploading all necessary documents. The link to this 
page can also be found on the front page of the Redwood website www.redwood.org under 
Announcements menu and on the New Student Registration Page found under the Shortcuts menu.  
The deadline to complete the online registration is Monday, March 15, 2021. 
 

 Requesting 9th Grade Courses – Once you have completed your student’s online registration you will 
be directed to a Google form for requesting 9th grade courses.  Please refer to the Freshman Course List 
and Freshman Course Guide for information about courses.  (Both can be found in the attached PDF.) 
 

 Information and Forms – The attached PDF contains the forms listed below:  
 
 District Residency Requirements Letter – Please review.  You will need 3 proofs of residency when 

completing your student’s online enrollment. 
 Immunization Information – You will need to upload your student’s immunization record to the 

online enrollment 
 Math and Language Recommendation Form – Not for students attending Kent, Hall, Del Mar or Ross 

Schools.  This form is for students of private or other public schools only.  Please email to Simone 
Davis when complete.  (see below) 

 Freshman Course List 
 Freshman Course Guide 
 Athletics Information  
 French Flyer 
 Music Classes Flyer 
 AVID Information 
 2021District Calendar 

 
If you have questions about the enrollment process, please contact Counseling Secretary & Registrar Simone 
Davis (415) 945-3626 sdavis@tamdistrict.org.    Please include your student’s name in all correspondence.   
 
Sincerely,  
 
David Sondheim   
Principal 

https://tamdistrict-org.zoom.us/rec/play/r8W9L5oCF0NcA6kujwt9A19GL0M8FsXEiz5NGHHGRGQ0BH0Dk4clAjdjh83BMepOTJl6HwRzccZ2893V.D1SOEIFrIZ5GcdJp?continueMode=true&_x_zm_rtaid=KPX11aoFTZaACHpyACAzBg.1614210202596.2e09a3c03a013c104c2c89613d602497&_x_zm_rhtaid=249
https://www.tamdistrict.org/Page/12955
http://www.redwood.org/
mailto:sdavis@tamdistrict.org

